## ALBERTA REGIONAL OFFICE

300, 10235 – 124 Street NW, Edmonton, AB T5N 1P9 Tel.: (780) 484-7644 Fax: (780) 489-2202 / cupe.ca / scfp.ca

## Greetings;

It is our pleasure to inform you that arrangements will be made to provide Member Organizer Training in January 2018.

This training session will be held at:

CUPE Regional Office 300, 10235 - 124 Street Edmonton, Alberta

The session will be run from 9:00 am to 4:30 pm.

There are many positive and rewarding aspects of becoming a Member Organizer however, this training is not a step in the process of becoming a CUPE National Representative so before putting in your application for the training, it is important that you consider that as a Member Organizer you will be expected to:

- Work extended or unusual hours including early and/or late starts as well as weekend work;
- Leaflet in inclement weather (hot, cold, rain etc.);
- Meet new people at meetings, job fairs and by knocking on doors;
- Work out of town from time to time;
- Deal with unhappy, misinformed or anti-union workers and employers.

All costs of wages, benefits and per diem will be covered by CUPE National for those who are selected for the training. It will be your responsibility to make arrangements for release time from your Employer or Local Union.

Please return the completed application no later than **December 1, 2017**. Email your completed application to <u>abarr@cupe.ca</u> or mail to Audrey Barr, 300, 10235-124 Street NW, Edmonton, AB T5N 1P9.

In solidarity,

Audrey Barr

**Education Representative** 

AB/pk/ajs/cope#491

MARK HANCOCK
National President/Président national

CHARLES FLEURY

National Secretary-Treasurer/Secrétaire-trésorier national

DENIS BOLDUC, FRED HAHN, JUDY HENLEY, DANIEL LÉGÈRE, MARLE ROBERTS

General Vice-Presidents/Vice-présidences générales